
Regards, Kay Cleaver, Principal.

Dear Parents, Whanau and Caregivers                                   5 April 2022

We are having another busy week as more and more children return to 
school.  
Class programmes are engaging the children who are very proudly sharing 
their learning with me.  I have heard some very exciting stories and seen 
some inspiring pieces of art in the last few days.
Spending lots of time in isolation has had impacts on social skills and 
teachers are needing to remind children how to play together.  
There have been lots of reminders about using kind hands, feet and words, as 
well as teaching how to follow the rules of favourite games.  The teacher’s 
input is beginning to make a difference as I witnessed groups of juniors 
taking turns without adult supervision.
Thank you for responding and working with us to help children interact 
positively with others.

Road Safety
Can you please talk to your children about 
crossing the road safely.  It is very important 
that they use the pedestrian crossing rather 
than just crossing the road where ever they 
are.   
The crossing outside the school gate is 
patrolled by a teacher and the road patrollers 
before and after school so this is the safest place for all children to cross.  
Please be a role model for the children and use the pedestrian crossing too.  
Have a wonderful rest of the week.

Lost Property
Please name 
your children’s 
clothes and 
shoes.  With the 
changeable weather, children 
are beginning to leave 
belongings all over the place!
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